
 
 

NNA Vision: to pursue excellence in all aspects of netball and continue to provide 
opportunities for people to be involved in our sport 

 
Boys Netball Competition coming in 2022! 

 

Newcastle Netball Association is proud to be introducing a NEW all boy’s grade to our 
Saturday Winter Competition season, complimenting existing playing opportunities and 
supporting Men's Netball New South Wales pathways. 
 
The Grade will be for boys aged 13 to 17years in 2022 and played Saturday afternoons 
during NNA’s Winter Competition season. 
 
We invite all interested in participating in this new competition to please makes contact 
with your local NNA netball club NNA netball clubs. 
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*Further opportunities for boys/men’s netball will be added to the NNA website in due course, including skill 
development sessions and representative events. 

 

For general information, please contact NNA Community Engagement Officer 

monique.smith@newcastlenetball.com.au  

 
 

Newcastle Netball Association Inc. respectfully acknowledges the Awabakal people as the Traditional Owners of the land 
where our clubhouse and courts are based. We acknowledge the culture, history, strength and resilience of Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander people and pay our respect to Elders, past, present, and emerging. 

https://www.mensnetballnsw.org.au/about-us/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newcastlenetball.com.au%2Fclubcontacts%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3Vsc-P8ZlRnLsIJwpvHZrBYG2TP7JWnFUCv8U1O8adTIpwqYHi_Gx3yDQ&h=AT1CRrtGGSeS1XiuWuGjZtPPfz2gQ0o3ElIn_kDnkl2W011cO2xrTRVcGhH8MMtaLq8iRNxZVgeIa8RPAocW-lvxn_4tsG7dXEzBm-rZGpkmeyGMK961ocm4kQKvvOtyWA&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT21QnBbsQsz5S6COx_2JlLhqUgn1zZMsiskCU0svGaCBeCDdC-Zf0mzY3ghPsqJ1LZFRHlDEddra6Y1-9T_QYrbrrXhVik-nyr-KCdK_013QKA9CbtlT9C_GjFPeNDlsaS4-rkZKVl0O9DZKsL_RbAlG_JkaxKN7HY8fPcKUN4NZQ0
https://www.facebook.com/newcastlena/photos/a.526247087532752/2178081332349311/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVIvHylorCUYfFdmoXTrg1dZiyEH7pIQakgKklwNHIhXXW9ZqxhudzoMHvTdgWITmB6knazcC0SowIIb6a9fqREP7JIYaOTwGGc4Ue4KkB6GGc3HYNjnq24i6IAun5MYxEbhXvg87yhx3USHtHLqT7v&__tn__=EH-R
https://www.facebook.com/newcastlena/photos/a.526247087532752/2178081332349311/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVIvHylorCUYfFdmoXTrg1dZiyEH7pIQakgKklwNHIhXXW9ZqxhudzoMHvTdgWITmB6knazcC0SowIIb6a9fqREP7JIYaOTwGGc4Ue4KkB6GGc3HYNjnq24i6IAun5MYxEbhXvg87yhx3USHtHLqT7v&__tn__=EH-R
mailto:monique.smith@newcastlenetball.com.au

